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March 26, 2013 Regular Board of Education Meeting

Board of Education 2013
President – Sue Murray; Vice President – Paul C. Knott;

Secretary – Dr. Darlene L. Pomponio; Treasurer – W. Kirk Hayhurst

Trustees - Patricia Graziani, Amanda Kremer, Rebecca Reed-Hall
PRESENTATIONS
PUBLIC HEARING – PROGRAM PLANNING, IMPLEMENTATION, AND EVALUATION PLAN FOR HEALTH, HIV/STD AND SEX EDUCATION, JILL PASTOR said this was the second public hearing for the recommended curriculum for Health, HIV/STD and Sex Education.  If anyone had any questions on this, she asked them to contact her.  This curriculum, when approved by the Board, will begin with the 2013-2014 school year.

DISCUSSION
SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT - Mr. Grusecki briefed everyone on the incident last week and how our Crisis Team, led by Kelly Thomas, Director of Special Services, offered services to everyone.  Surrounding districts assisted our team, especially Woodhaven staff who did an outstanding job.  A parent meeting was held Sunday evening and was very well attended.  He, Dennis Kemp and Kelly Thomas provided information for these parents.  Parents were very supportive on how we reacted to this incident.  

Students are our primary concerns and also the building staff.  He held a meeting early Monday with staff at Davidson and everyone was given a statement to read to their students.  They are screening students as they arrive at school and will continue this for now.   There were several hundred students who met with counselors as well as teachers.  The plan was to email all parents of the students who attended one of these sessions but there were too many to contact.  Mr. Grusecki sent a call to all Davidson parents to update them.  

Mr. Grusecki wanted to express appreciation and thank the public safety departments, Police and Fire Chiefs, our Public Safety Director and the other agencies who assisted on Thursday.  All Wayne County superintendents called to offer their resources if needed.  He thanked Mayor Kuspa for the local resources offered and lunches provided.  Mr. Grusecki thanked the Board for their recognition to the Nichols family.

President Murray thanked the parents who picked up their child Thursday.  Everyone followed the plan and it was very orderly.  She thanked the Superintendent for his hard work during this time.

ACTION ITEMS APPROVED:
Health, HIV/STD and Sex Education Curriculum for 2013-2014
French 4 and French 5 or Spanish 4 and Spanish 5 Curriculum for 2013-2014
School of Choice Resolution for 50 Kindergarten Students for 2013-2014
Right to Work Resolution for All Collective Bargaining Agreements

Dr. Darlene Pomponio, Secretary
Board of Education

